
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, July 4, 2024 2:42 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing@bury.gov.uk> 
Subject: Sky bar bury  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I want to write to let you know my absolute support for the Sky Bar in Bury. I come in here with my sister 
and sister in law at least twice a month and have never felt more safe and more welcome anywhere. 
Mick and his staff have always been fabulous,very friendly and make it very clear they accept no 
nonsense.  
We once had a time when a lad came in stinking of weed and within minutes,Mick had him thrown 
out,.telling him he doesn’t accept anyone that does that,or smells of that. We have never ever seen any 
trouble at all.  
We have a brilliant time each time. We are here today for drinks to celebrate his 4 year anniversary and 
my sisters birthday, and have been shocked to hear about recent incidents. I do not accept they could be 
anything to do with Micks bar. We work hard and look forward to coming here for some relaxing time off. 
Bury would suffer hugely without this place,certainly for us. 
I hope this helps to clarify that this is a good and reputable establishment  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix 4 
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From:  

Sent: Thursday, July 4, 2024 2:18 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@bury.gov.uk> 

Subject: Sky bar bury reference 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I have been asked to give a character reference in regards to sky bar in bury.  

 

I understand that the licence for the Venue is possibly under consideration to be removed.  

 

I feel this would be detrimental to bury and the local community. 

 

I myself regularly take my son there to play pool and meet family members on weekday afternoons  and 

have done for a few years. 

 

I do this as we have always been made to feel welcome and safe in the venue. 

 

The landlord and venue also do many events for charity and attempt to bring the local community 

together. 

 

I feel with the loss of many other venues attempting to do this in bury and the loss of many other public 

houses in the area this could further add to the decline of bury town centre.  

 

I am a professional member of the community in full time work and if any further information is required 

or further character reference are need please feel free to contact me. 
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From:  

Sent: Thursday, July 4, 2024 2:40 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@bury.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Sky bar 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I am writing in support of the Sky bar in Bury. I have been a customer of the sky bar for many years and 

have always felt very safe, the management and staff here have always ensured they prioritise customer 

safety. Mick has a zero tolerance to any trouble and strives to ensure a safe environment for all. 

  

Many thanks 
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